
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
We had a great start to the week with our Netball Team  
winning their first game in the High 5 League against Bosvigo  
School– 17-0. Everyone showed great team spirit and are  
developing their skills each week – well done team!  
 
Today we also sent 20 Year 6 children to Penair School to  
develop their skills as a Sports Leader. We look forward to  
seeing the children harness these skills over the next two terms. 
 
We have put the Spring Term Curriculum Overviews onto our  
school website. These documents show you which topics are  
being covered in your child’s class. We hope that you find them  
useful.  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  
Best wishes 
Miss Lock  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

14 January 2022 

Our Safeguarding Children Partnership (OSCP) for Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly 
Below is a link to some useful resources and websites linked to a variety of subjects related to  
keeping your child safe in different situations. We hope you find the links useful.  
https://ciossafeguarding.org.uk/scp/p/parents-and-carers/how-can-i-help-keep-my-child-
safe?utm_source=How+can+I+keep+my+child+safe. 
 

Autograph – the catering company that provide our school dinners are inviting all parents to  
contribute to the survey below so that they can gather the opinions of parents (and children) 
we would be very grateful if you would take the time to complete this short survey – especially 
as we know that there have been glitches with the school dinners over the past term that we  
have worked hard to rectify. Please complete this survey even if your child does currently eat 
a school dinner (please add as much detail in question 5 about the food quality as you can).  
The survey can be found here: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tOBmnox2BkWhtn5EyAWV8hJOb8TyEmBBvwPKQ_Mo9fJUO
Uk0NkVGM0tNUks0UEZPSU41VDVINVJFTi4u 
 
 

Camp deposits – Years 4-6 
The camp deposit is due on 31 January. If you go onto your child’s ParentPay account,  
you should see it there. It is worth noting that should a camp need to get cancelled, you  
would get your deposit back. We split the payments over the months in the hope that this makes it easier for 
families to meet the payments. If you have any problems or concerns about any of this, please don’t hesitate to 
arrange an appointment to speak with Miss Lock.  
 
 

Lets Localise – can your local business sponsor us please?  
You may remember that I shared some information with you in the Autumn Term about a project that our Year Six 
children embarked on called Assets to Success. We have been collaborating with local suppliers to try and get many 
of the projects developed and into print. We are asking for sponsorship from local businesses to help get our first 
project printed (a book to help other people to develop their skills, behaviour and confidence). If you are a local 
business, or if you know of a local business who may be able to help us, please direct them to the link below: 
 
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/pap-campaign-details?pledgeCampaignId=10970 

Thank you all in advance! Please feel free to share the link far and wide 😊 
 

http://www.devoran.cornwall.sch.uk/web/curriculum_overviews/379080
https://ciossafeguarding.org.uk/scp/p/parents-and-carers/how-can-i-help-keep-my-child-safe?utm_source=How+can+I+keep+my+child+safe
https://ciossafeguarding.org.uk/scp/p/parents-and-carers/how-can-i-help-keep-my-child-safe?utm_source=How+can+I+keep+my+child+safe
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tOBmnox2BkWhtn5EyAWV8hJOb8TyEmBBvwPKQ_Mo9fJUOUk0NkVGM0tNUks0UEZPSU41VDVINVJFTi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tOBmnox2BkWhtn5EyAWV8hJOb8TyEmBBvwPKQ_Mo9fJUOUk0NkVGM0tNUks0UEZPSU41VDVINVJFTi4u
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/pap-campaign-details?pledgeCampaignId=10970


 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming events  
• 30th National Puzzle day 

• 28th-30th RSPB/Spring Watch Big 

Bird watch 

• 3Oth Jan-6th Feb National Story 
Telling week 

Photo Gallery 
 

Devoran Wraparound Newsletter 

(14 /01/2022) This Week’s News 
What a fabulous week we have had, we have 
been making the most of the crisp winter 
sunshine outside this week playing ball games 
and showing off our balancing skills.  

Inside we’ve been creating bookmarks and 
developing our hand eye coordination making 
domino runs and towers, we are all pretty 

impressed with the children’s skills! 

Next Week 
Next week we will be exploring different kinds 

of painting techniques so if you would like to 
send in a spare painting shirt please feel free to 
do so but please make sure it has a name in it.  
Reminders 
Please can we remind you to book all sessions 
on ParentPay as well as checking ParentPay 
accounts and settle any outstanding amounts. 
Thank You.  

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Virtual TRLC Collaborative Art Gallery Event   
 
The TRLC want to celebrate the abundance of creativity we have 
amongst our children/students.  We plan to produce 
a TRLC programme to support the Awards celebration Event (e-copy 
format) for this year and will require some amazing artwork from the 
children/students to adorn it.  This year our theme will be 'Brighter 
Days'. 
 

In addition, all entries will be collated into a PowerPoint slideshow to share across the group 
20 schools/college which can then be shown on school’s various platforms such as websites, 
Facebook etc. showing every piece of artwork entered.   Winners will be chosen (there will be 
3 x winners – 1 for each of the front, back and inside the programme) by the steering 
committee. 
 
Entry deadline will be Monday 6 February.  Please follow the instructions below: 
 

• ‘Brighter Days’ is the theme 
 

• A4 portrait orientation only 
 

• The A4 composition can use any art medium, pastel, 
charcoal, watercolour, screen print – no restrictions.   

 

• Entries must be handed in to Mrs Tippett in the 
school office by Monday 6 February.   

 

• On the front of the artwork we will need to see the 
child’s full name (the winning entries will also have 
an acknowledgement using their name and school in the programme) Please complete 
this online permission form to allow us to enter your child’s artwork in the competition. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScbUGXU_Ik8p7DLDqYzblktPRHzKfJBfTni-vnrVIAeiVlTOQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 
 
 
 

Great news…The UK’s best family magazine is now 
free to all parents & guardians- Enjoy! 

 

Please click on the link below: 
 

Family First - Winter 2021/22 by Seven Star Media - Issuu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Like & follow us on 
  
 
 
 
 

Stay safe, 
The Family First Team 

https://familyfirst.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d972561f47037a6befb25debb&id=7b979af2c8&e=7df796f637

